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Freedom of Information request reference number: 7065.1 
 
Date of response: 15/12/2022 
 
Request:  
Information Request - Fire Service Consultation. I am a fire engineer working for Barnhill Community 
High School, Yeading Lane, UB4 9LE. The school was constructed late 1999 / early 2000. Planning likely 
submitted circa 1997-1998 but possibly as late as 1999. To date I have not been able to locate any 
consultation on the building, the school itself is unsure who building control was and we are in need of 
some information. Does LFB have any record of any consultation around the time of the build? 
 
Response: 
 
Further to your request for information, we have done a search on our databases. We can confirm we 
do not hold this information with regards to planning for the building during the period 1997-1998 and 
as late as 1999. 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website: 
https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/ 
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